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World Book Day 

6th March 2025 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 6th March in school.  On this day, children are welcome to 

dress up as their favourite book character or bring their favourite book into school.   

We will be celebrating the day with lots of fun, enjoyable activities to promote reading.   

Your child will receive a £1 book token to spend on a FREE book, or to save £1 on another full price book 

of their choice.  

Full details are available at www.worldbookday.com where you can see the fabulous books that are on  

offer this year. 

E-safety week 

As part of E-safety week, Becky from One-Day Creative has worked with different classes across school to 

learn about e-safety. 

Year 4 used role play to develop their understanding of how to stay safe when gaming online.  
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